
The Hill at Furnace Brook

Condominium Trust

To: All Residents

From: Board of Trustees/G&G Management

Date: July 5, 2016

RE: Roof and Roof Deck Work / Parking

Please be aware the roof and roof deck are 

being worked on for emergency repairs. 

You are advised not to park during the day 

against the building along the right side 

when entering the parking lot and against 

the rear of the building -  to avoid debris 

or stray rocks that may fall while work is 

in process. 

Thank you. 

www.thehillcondo.com


